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Our first priority will continue to be the health and safety of our students and staff. As a result,
we will continue to utilize mitigation strategies to curb the spread of COVID-19 in our schools.
This includes regular handwashing, ventilation, enhanced cleaning protocols throughout the
district, the use of hand sanitizers as needed and offering COVID-19 home test kits to our
families, staff and faculty.

These changes signal a recognition of the much improved safety situation as well as the
importance of preserving in-person instruction for our students. We are confident that we can
continue to provide a safe school environment and begin to return to the normal operation of
our schools.

Like most districts, there have been sharp divisions as to how to manage this pandemic, but I
truly hope we capitalize on this healing opportunity and begin to focus on what unites us…
the care we have for our children and the people who serve them.

Sincerely,

Mark Secaur, Ed. D.
Superintendent


